TOWN OF HARRISON
VILLAGE OF HARRISON
ALFRED F. SULLA, JR. MUNICIPAL BULDING
1 HEINEMAN PLACE
HARRISON, NEW YORK 10528

Telephone: (914) 670-3087
Fax: (914) 835-2013

DATE: June 28, 2022
TO: Rich Dioniso, Supervisor/Mayor
Town Councilmen
FROM: Debra Scocchera, Personnel/Benefits Manager
Ve Police Chief John Vasta

SUBJECT:  Resignation

Please accept this memorandum as formal notification of the resignation of School Crossing Guard, Pat
Tolve. Pat has resigned from her position effective the end of the work day, June 24, 2022.

Thank you.



